
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

 25th January 2019   

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Weather 

There is a very small risk of adverse weather forecast for next week. As a school, we try to 

ensure that any closures to the school are announced as soon as the decision is made. Any 

decision made is always made in relation to the safety of the children and staff. We also 

recommend that if the weather is disruptive you listen to BBC Radio Cornwall, Pirate FM or 

Heart FM for updates. 

 

 
Drop Off 

Please can people who arrive and drop off their children by car take care when manouvering 

towards and away from the school to ensure the continued safety of pedestrians. Thank you. 

 

 

 
Bingo! 

Wednesday night is Bingo Night. Arrival at 6:15 for eyes down at 6:30. Refreshments will be 

available through the evening and all money raised will benefit our school. Come along and 

enjoy a relaxed and friendly evening of prize-winning fun. 

 

 

 
Maths Evening 

Monday evening our school will be open for parents from Foundation to Year 5 to gain an 

improved understanding of the teaching and learning of mathematics. The evening has been 

staggered to ensure that all parents can visit each classroom to experience each year group.  

 

 

 

 
Year 6 SATs Information Evening 

Mr Wilson will be running a SATs information evening for Year 6 parents on Monday 4th 

February from 3:20. This will provide a better understanding of the administering, 

layout and timetabling of SATS tests and how best to help your child prepare.  

 

 



 
Football 

The team played extremely well on Monday and were narrowly beaten by St. Just 1-0. Well 

done to all and thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Vision Screening 

Children in YR will have their vision checked on Tuesday 5th February unless you have 

returned the opt out form sent home last term. Please return if you do not give permission 

for your child to be tested. 
 

Class Assemblies Commencing at 2.15, dates as follows: 
Class 5: Monday 25th March 
Class 4: Monday 4th February 
Class 3: Monday 11th February 
Class 2: Monday 4th March 
Class 1: Monday 11th March 
 

Spring Term  Storytime Dates                                                                                                                                                    

Please come in and join us to share a book.  

This term our Storytime sessions will be on a THURSDAY at 2:50pm.  

Thursday 31st January = Class 3                                                                 

Thursday 7th February = Class 4 

Thursday 14th February= Class 5 

 Half Term 

Thursday 28th February = Class 1 

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day 

Thursday 14th March  = Class 2 

Thursday  21st March= Class 3 

Thursday 28th  March = Class 

 

SPRING TERM 2019 

Monday 18th -22nd February                    Half Term 

Thursday 4th April                                    Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 23rd April                               First Day of Summer Term 


